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UPCOMING  EVENTS  

  

HONOR LOVED ONES / CELEBRATE EVENTS 

Dedicate a new MAHZOR LEV SHALEM 
High Holy Day prayer-book  

in honor of a loved one or event ð or in memory of someone special 

Donation: $50  -   
Submit your wording to be inscribed 
on the bookplate & placed on the inside 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 

Susan Shaoulian - Daniel, David 
Newport Beach 

 

Emanuel Shaoulian - Daniel, David 

Newport Beach 

TIME TO RE-CONNECT 
 

High Holy Days IN PERSONé 
 

Time to re-connect to our Jewish Community 
SEND IN YOUR MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 

Temple Judea is a full-service synagogue 
offering YOU the opportunity to connect 

with your heritage, have fun, 
be part of a community 

and enjoy a feeling of belonging.  

For 2022/5783 & beyond ~ Just do it! 

SELICHOT save the date 
SATURDAY NIGHT, SEPTEMBER 17, 2022 

 

7:00 PM PROGRAM & HAVDALAH 
8:00 PM SELICHOT SERVICE 
9:00 PM SOCIAL HOUR 

Rosh Hashanah Luncheon 
and Sephardic Seder 
MONDAY September 26, 2022 

 

SEDER PLATE & 4 COURSE MEAL by Panache 

Choice of: Salmon, Chicken, Vegetarian 
SAVE $5 pay before Sept 9  $40  /  after $45 



 

What do you think of Hummus?  
Some like it; some love it, some hate 
it. Most of us have never tasted really 
authentic Hummus made with love. 
 

Restaurateurs, musicians, politicians 
- maybe everyone loves hummus. 

Hummus, the Movie is a story of faith, community, 
and growth. The story is told through the lens of a 
dietary staple and superfood, Hummus! This 
documentary shows how food can bring people 
together.   
 

Hummus the Movie is a 2015 documentary film by 
Oren Rosenfeld. The film presents the unifying 
power of a traditional food through three main 
characters. 
 

Hummus is pegged to three stories about hummus-
related careers, a Muslim, a Christian and a Jew. The 
Muslim is a woman named Suheila who runs a 
hummus restaurant in the northern Israeli city of 
Acco and is known for her charity to the poor. The 
Christian is a young man whose family has been 
making hummus in the central Israeli city of Ramle 
for three generations and who is torn between 
staying in the family business or following his 
girlfriend to Berlin. The Jew, a man from a secular 
background who has become devout, joined the 
Hassidic Breslover sect, and now sells hummus at a 
food stall in a gas station in the southern Israeli town 
of Yokneam. The segment features Yehoshua Sofer, 
a Jamaican-born rapper who had a hit Israeli pop 
song about hummus and influenced the Jewish 
hummus shop owner in Yokneam to become a more 
pious Jew. 
 

Temple Judea received a grant to partially underwrite  
an Israel education program for our members and 
guests. Due to the pandemic, we have been 
postponing for some time holding such a program. 
 

We would love to get our entire community together 
for a fun afternoon or evening  of three community 
building in-person activities:  
1. Sharing a óblind taste testô of available offerings of 
Hummus with voting on Temple Judeaôs favorite 
2. Showing award-winning film Hummus the Movie 
3. Following the movie enjoy a light; lunch or dinner  
of Israeli food.  
 

Please let me know what you think about such a get 
together, would you prefer lunch or dinner,  and 
would you attend? Call /email the office/let us know. 
 

Bõvrachot, blessings, Rabbi Dennis  
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Now that it is August, itôs time to begin thinking about the 
High Holy Days.  Even though they are late this year, it is 
now time to begin planning for them.  Our hope and plan for 
this yearôs High Holy Days is to be together in our beautiful 
Temple for all our services.  (The services will also be 
available online.)  Our clergy have begun planning spiritual 
and inspiring services for all of us. 
 
It is not too early for you to plan for the High Holy Days also.  
You will have the option of attending services in person, 
online or a combination of both.  For those attending in 
person in order to reserve your seat, you must first pay/renew 
your membership dues.  When you send back your 
membership form you may indicate if you wish to keep the 
same reserved seat you previously had or relocate to a 
different seat.  Your High Holy Day seat is a benefit of your 
membership.  The earlier you pay your dues, the greater the 
chance your request can be fulfilled.  Sima and Loretta work 
very hard on the seating and it is helpful to be able do this 
well in advance of the holidays.  I, and they, thank you for 
your consideration.  You can also purchase tickets for guests. 
 
While speaking of dues, we look forward to your renewal.  If 
you have already renewed, thank you.  Temple Judeaôs dues 
have remained the same for years and continue to be a 
bargain for a full service synagogue with clergy and a 
building.  Like any synagogue we rely on our members for 
their generosity to help us meet all our expenses, which, like 
your own personal ones, keep increasing.  Your contributions 
help us keep from raising our dues.  If you are able, please 
consider helping by becoming a Benefactor or a Patron of the 
Temple.  A Benefactor gift is an additional $100 per member 
and a Patron is an additional $200 per member above your 
dues.  These options are available on your membership dues 
renewal form.  If you have already paid your dues and now 
decide to become a Benefactor or Patron all you have to do is 
contact the office or send in a check indicating your gift.  I 
hope I can count on you to help our Temple thrive by giving 
this additional contribution. 
 
When planning for the High Holy Days I think how nice it 
will be to see you.  I think about sharing this spiritual time 
together in our sanctuary.  But I donôt want to rush the end of 
summer, so I hope you will enjoy the rest of your summer 
even as you begin to realize that the High Holy Days are 
getting closer.  I look forward to seeing you and thank you 
for your thoughtfulness. 

Best always,   Sandy Shapiro  President 

THOUGHTS FROM OUR RABBI 



To include a Personal Message in our monthly Bulletin, 
EMAIL your message (up to 20 words) & send a $15 donation 
to our Office before the 10th. (Up to 30 words ~ $25)  
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SCHOOL NEWS 

PLEASE LET US KNOW 
In the event of  an illness  or another reason  that you  feel 
requires the Rabbiôs attention,  please call 949.830.0470 

HELP TEMPLE JUDEA 
 

Link your Ralphôs rewards card to TEMPLE JUDEA and a por-
tion of what you spend will be donated to support our communi-
ty. Ralphôs will donate 1 to 4% of your purchases, up to $150 
per month. Follow these steps: 

�x�� �9�L�V�L�W��www.ralphs.com 

�x�� �,�I���\�R�X���K�D�Y�H���Q�R�W���S�U�H�Y�L�R�X�V�O�\���U�H�J�L�V�W�H�U�H�G���\�R�X�U���U�H��
�Z�D�U�G�V���F�D�U�G���R�Q�O�L�Q�H�����F�O�L�F�N�����5�H�J�L�V�W�H�U�����R�Q���W�K�H���X�S��
�S�H�U���U�L�J�K�W���	���I�R�O�O�R�Z���W�K�H���L�Q�V�W�U�X�F�W�L�R�Q�V�� 

�x�� �,�I���\�R�X���K�D�Y�H���U�H�J�L�V�W�H�U�H�G���\�R�X�U���U�H�Z�D�U�G�V���F�D�U�G��
�R�Q�O�L�Q�H�����F�O�L�F�N�����6�L�J�Q���,�Q�����R�Q���X�S�S�H�U���U�L�J�K�W�����H�Q�W�H�U��
�\�R�X�U���H�P�D�L�O���D�G�G�U�H�V�V���D�Q�G���S�D�V�V�Z�R�U�G�� 

�x�� �2�Q�F�H���\�R�X���D�U�H���V�L�J�Q�H�G���L�Q���\�R�X�U���D�F�F�R�X�Q�W�����F�O�L�F�N�����0�\��
�$�F�F�R�X�Q�W�����R�Q���W�K�H���X�S�S�H�U���U�L�J�K�W���W�R���Y�L�V�L�W���\�R�X�U��
���$�F�F�R�X�Q�W���6�X�P�P�D�U�\�����S�D�J�H�� 

�x�� �6�F�U�R�O�O���W�R���W�K�H���E�R�W�W�R�P���R�I���S�D�J�H���	���F�O�L�F�N�����(�Q�U�R�O�O����
�X�Q�G�H�U���W�K�H�����&�R�P�P�X�Q�L�W�\���5�H�Z�D�U�G�V�����V�H�F�W�L�R�Q�� 

�x�� �:�K�H�Q���S�U�R�P�S�W�H�G���W�R���V�H�D�U�F�K���I�R�U���R�U�J�D�Q�L�]�D�W�L�R�Q����
�W�\�S�H���L�Q�����7�H�P�S�O�H���-�X�G�H�D�� 

�x�� �:�K�H�Q���O�L�V�W�L�Q�J���I�R�U���7�H�P�S�O�H���-�X�G�H�D���R�Q���0�R�X�O�W�R�Q��
�3�N�Z�\�����������������D�S�S�H�D�U�V�����F�O�L�F�N���W�K�H���F�L�U�F�O�H���W�R���W�K�H��
�O�H�I�W���R�I���R�X�U���Q�D�P�H���� 

�x�� �7�K�H�Q���F�O�L�F�N���W�K�H�����(�Q�U�R�O�O�����E�X�W�W�R�Q�� 
�3�O�H�D�V�H���H�Q�U�R�O�O���W�R�G�D�\��www.ralphs.com 

MOVING ON 
The Bereavement group led by Fran Chalin meets  
virtually on Mondays at 10 a.m. The group provides the 
opportunity to share experiences, hear how others deal 
with grief, receive support and discover ways to cope 
with feelings of sadness and loss.  
Thereôs no fee; pre-registration is required.  
To register, call Cantor Fran Chalin at 714.921.2273  

Our Hebrew School students are the greatest! ð They are 
on summer break. We look forward to being back in Fall. 
 

Sure hope you are all keeping safe, healthy and calm 
during this challenging global pandemic. 
  

Social distancing will not get in the way of our learning 
about the Treasure of Judaism. 
Join our Virtual Classroom via ZOOM, at our regular 
class times: 4:30 pm Wednesdays; 10:00 am on Shabbat. 
  

Click the email link to join us... 
Meeting ID: 977-014-2663 
  

If you are having problems joining the Virtual Classroom 
please do ring me up at 949-683-9182 
 

          Neal Linson Volunteer Educator 

HELP BUILD OUR FUTURE 
An easy way is to make a charitable gift through your 
will. Simply use these words in drafting your will:  

ñI give and bequeath unto Temple Judea, a 
nonprofit corporation, that is recognized as 
exempt from tax under Section 501(c)(3) of 
the Internal Revenue Code, ID# 95 -2503535 
the sum of $____ to be used for general 
�S�X�U�S�R�V�H�V���µ��If you donôt wish to specify an amount, 
you may wish to state the amount as a percentage of 
your estate. Your assets remain in your control during 
your lifetime and youôre able to modify your bequest 
should circumstances change. Please let us know if 
we can be of assistance to you or your advisors.  

 

Many thanks to the kind people who acknowledged my 
birthday. 

Terry Walowitz 
 

PRAYER FOR HEALING IN THE TIME OF A PANDEMIC 
We are grateful for our bodies and our life. 
We are grateful for our communities who see us & support us. 
We are grateful for those working to protect us. 
We are grateful for Your love and Your sheltering presence. 
We know we are not alone.  Amen 
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578 East San Bernardino Road 
Covina, California 91723 

 
Use link on website 
for Temple Judea 
to earn 0.5%  

of your purchases.  
Help in a creative way 
donate for our future. 

STAY SAFE & HEALTHY! 

Via ZOOM 7:30 pm Erev Shabbat/Friday 
& in-person 10:00 am Shabbat/ Saturday 
No computer? - call in by phone! 


